
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 12/17/2012 6:47:55 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Fitch, 

Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: End of year lunch 

I'm sorry to miss you and your treats and Julie. So far I calculate 10 press releases going out 
and I've written two... 
"Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 

Well I'll be there all day on Thursday - don't suppose there is any chance of lunch then, right? 
It's going to be crazy and I guess we are going to have a picnic lunch at some office we rent 
near the CPUC for the legal team ,, , 

I even had homemade shortbread - with fresh rosemary - for you! Perhaps I'll be inspired to 
make it again in January, 

XOXO 

From: Fitch, Julie A. [mailto:julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2012 6:32 PM 
To: Doli, Laura 
Cc: Prosper, Terrie D.; Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: Re: End of year iunch 

Yeah, me too. I was looking forward to it!! But we will live. Merry Christmas to all! 

Julie 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Dec 17, 2012, at 4:08 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

Sniff sniff,, , OK, 

SB GT&S 0262011 
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From: Prosper, Terrie D. fmailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2012 3:57 PM 
To: Doll, Laura; Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: RE: End of year lunch 

I hate to do this, but I have to cancel my participation in tomorrow's lunch. I am so 
sorry, but I am soooooo swamped with end of year stuff and other (stupid) stuff that has 
popped up. January?? 

—Original Appointment— 
From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pge.com1 
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2012 9:28 AM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D.; Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: End of year lunch 
When: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 12:00 PM-1:30 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US 
& Canada). 
Where: Max's 
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